
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Notification of change of INSET day  
 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to change our February INSET Day from Friday 10th 
February (The day immediately before half term) to  
 

MONDAY 20th FEBRUARY 2023 
(The day immediately after February half term) 

 
Friday 10th February will now be a normal school day. 
Children will now return to school after half term on Tuesday 21st February  

 
We are really sorry if this causes any inconvenience but this change is to enable the Aspire staff to 
complete the refresher of their Team Teach positive handling training which is so important to the 
safety of everyone at Aspire. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs Arkwright & Mrs Hopkins 
 

 
 
 

 


